City of Flint

Department of Purchases & Supplies

December 4, 2020
TO: All Proposers
FROM: Joyce A. McClane, CPPB

Purchasing Manager

SUBJECT: Addendum #1 - Proposal #21000584 — Velodyne Repair Parts (Rebid)

Notice to All Bidders:

This Addendum is issued to modify, change, delete from, add to, explain or correct the original
Request for Proposal and is hereby made a part of it. In case of conflict between the Request for
Proposal and this Addendum, this Addendum shall govern. Prime bidders will need to pass the
addendum information on to any subcontractors they may be using for this project.

Below please find Addendum #1:

« The Purchasing Division apologize for any inconvenience as it relates to this bid.
Due to Covid19 and by mistake, a vendor submitted a bid and was not documented.
This bid is being pulled and reviewed until further notice.

The Purchasing Manager, Joyce McClane, is an officer for the City of Flint with respect to this
RFP. All questions and/or comments should be directed to her at this email address:
jmeclane@cityofflint.com.
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